
From: Robin Gleason <robingleason0@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, December 05, 2022 10:25 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Code Prohibiting Natural Gas Connections for New Buildings 
 
 
Dear Ann Arbor Planning Commission,  
 
I am writing in support of new code for city’s development to prohibit natural gas connections for new 
buildings starting in 2023. The effects of climate change are upon us and we need to take real action 
NOW.  This code would be a genuine step for Ann Arbor to show leadership in reducing carbon 
emissions. This transition won’t necessarily be easy, but it is of critical importance. We need to show the 
rest of Michigan and the country that it can be done, and this is an essential step. 
 
Thank you for putting the planet first and voting in favor of this new code. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Robin Frisch-Gleason 
 
 
Robin Frisch-Gleason 
Educator 
(734) 604-9296 
 
“We may have all come on different ships, but we’re in the same boat now.” M.L. King Jr. 
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